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NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our newsletter, we hope you find everything you need. If there is anything else you 

would like to see in here, please let us know.

We have had a busy first week back in school, I am sure you will have seen on Seesaw, there 

are so many activities running each day for our children to access. 

It was such a pleasure to see you at Parents’ Evening, we have our second one next Tuesday. 

Seeing you leave with smiles and hearing about all the positive conversations that had taken 

place was truly amazing.  

Just to let you know, as part of our safeguarding procedures in school, we will be practising our 

fire drills and ‘lockdown’ drills over the next couple of weeks. It is important the children are 

used to exiting the building safely, and also coming inside safely, should either of them be 

needed. Our lockdown procedure could be needed if there is an accident, on the main road, 

outside school for example. 
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IMPORTANT - SAFEGUARDING

Please can we ask for your help at home times. 

It is so important that we can see where all of 

our children are going and who with. We 

appreciate this can sometimes take a few 

minutes, but we must ensure it is right. 

If you are collecting from the shelter, and the 

ball court, could I kindly ask that you walk 

round and not enter where the Year 3 & 4 

children are waiting. 

Thank you for your understanding and support 

with this.  



YEAR 5 & 6
Walking permission:

We take the safeguarding and welfare of our children very seriously and as such, we wanted 
to take the opportunity to remind you of our policy regarding Year 5 and Year 6 children 
leaving school at the end of the day.

Children in Year 5 and Year 6 can only leave the school site and walk home unaccompanied if 
we have written permission

This includes any arrangement to meet your child outside the boundaries of the school.

If you would like your child to be able to leave the school site and walk home 
unaccompanied at the end of the school day, please complete this form.

Permission to walk home unaccompanied

https://forms.office.com/r/Wt0MuAHqpc


ATTENDANCE

We know that sometimes the 
children are poorly and need to 
stay at home to get well; did you 
know that you can report a pupil 
absence via the school website?

Report an absence

https://groveroad.n-yorks.sch.uk/absence-reporting


FRIENDS OF 
GROVE ROAD



We are proud of our uniform at Grove Road. We 
encourage the children to look smart as we believe 
that it gives them a sense of belonging and pride in 
our school.  ask for your co-operation in supporting 
the uniform policy at Grove Road.
We expect all children to wear our school uniform 
every day:
• Maroon jumper or cardigan
• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt
• Dark grey trousers/shorts or skirt
• Grove Road School tie (optional)
• White, black, grey socks
• Checked or striped red dresses for summer 

wear
• Sensible black school shoes (not trainers.)

Please note that trainers are not allowed 
as general school footwear.

P.E. clothing is essential. Plimsolls are only 
appropriate for outdoor PE for Early Years pupils.
Children come to school in their PE kit on the 
days when they have PE your child's class 
teacher will tell you what day this is.
They will need to wear:

• A plain T-Shirt
• A pair of shorts or joggers/leggings
• Pair of plimsolls or trainers
• School jumper or cardigan

Football kits should not be worn for PE lessons

School Uniform





SAFEGUARDING
• Please visit our school website for more information and links 

to safeguarding websites.

• Grove Road Safeguarding Page

• For more information about keeping children safe please click 
here:

• NSPCC – Keeping Children Safe Online

• These websites have wonderful advice about children keeping 
safe on Instagram and other social media sites

• NSPCC – Share Aware

• CEOP Police Safety Centre

https://groveroad.n-yorks.sch.uk/safeguarding
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/


IMPORTANT DATES
When Event

Monday 4th November School Open

Thursday 7th November Parent Consultations 

Friday 8th November Non uniform day – Bring a bottle donation 

Tuesday 12th November Parent Consultations

Wednesday 13th November Individual School Photographs

Friday 15th November Non- uniform day – Children in Need

Friday 6th December Christmas Fair (Details to follow)

Tuesday 10th Nativity Matinee Performance (reception, Year 1 and Year 2)

Thursday 12th December Nativity Evening Performance (reception, Year 1 and Year 2)

Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day

Week commencing Monday 16th December Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas parties

Wednesday 18th December Panto comes to Grove Road (Details to follow)

Friday 20th December School Closes for the Christmas Break
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